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BULLETIN	for Agency TSP Representatives

Federal Retirement Thrift Investment Board   •   77 K Street, NE, Suite 1000    •   Washington, DC  20002

Subject:	 Special TSP Poster — “April is Financial Literacy Month”

Date:	 March 30, 2012

In support of Financial Literacy Month, April 2012, the Thrift Savings Plan (TSP) is pleased to 
announce the publication of its special poster, “Will Roth TSP fit into your future?” We hope 
that you can use the poster in conjunction with other activities you may have planned for 
Financial Literacy Month. The poster features puzzle pieces of traditional contributions and 
Roth contributions, leading participants to question whether Roth contributions may fit into 
their own financial plans. Now is a great time for participants to begin considering whether 
to include the new Roth TSP option as they re-evaluate their financial targets and update 
their long-term retirement goals.

In addition to the poster, the April 2012 version of the Thrift Savings Plan’s Highlights news-
letter answers questions relating to the new Roth TSP feature that will be implemented later 
this year. The Highlights newsletter also includes a QR code that can be scanned to view 
a short video about the Roth TSP feature. Participants can also view this video on the TSP 
website at www.tsp.gov. The Highlights article is available under Forms & Publications, 
Newsletter Archive, on the TSP website.

An electronic version of the poster is attached to this bulletin and is also available on the 
TSP website. The TSP will not be issuing a supply of posters to the agencies’ central distri- 
bution points. Please print the poster and display it in highly visible areas, such as dining 
facilities, employee lounges, hallways, etc., and/or forward the electronic posters to your 
employees. It is important to periodically remind participants to reassess their TSP invest-
ments, so they can be sure that they are saving and investing to reach their long-term finan-
cial objectives. The posters are an easy way to convey this message.

Gisile Goethe 
Deputy Director, Education & Agency Liaison 
Office of Communications and Education

Attachment

Inquiries:	 Questions concerning this bulletin should be directed to the Federal Retirement  
Thrift Investment Board at 202-942-1450.

Chapter:	 This bulletin may be filed in Chapter 2, General Information.
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